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SUMMER EIGHTS SUCCESS

Trinity’s feast day, 
Trinity Monday, 
falls on 5 June this 
year. 

We would be 
delighted, wherever 
you are around 
the world, if you 
wanted to join in 
the celebrations, 
perhaps by raising 
a glass to Trinity 
and remembering 
those who currently 
live, study and work 
here. 

You might also like 
to watch again a 
short video, made 
in 2020, when the 
Covid restrictions 
meant that even 
current members 
of college could 
only celebrate the 
feast day virtually. 
The video looks 
at the history and 
traditions of Trinity 
Monday and is 
presented by the 
former chaplain, 
Emma Percy, with 
music by the chapel 
choir and some 
lovely images of 
College. 
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Update your details 

The next edition of the Newsletter will be 
published in August. If you have any news you 
would like to see included, please contact Tom 
Knollys. You can check that your contact details 
are up to date on the Trinity Net update page (for 
Old Members with a log in) or by email.

RALPH BATHURST SOCIETY DINNER
Saturday 17 June

FIFTY PLUS YEARS ON LUNCH 
Friday 23 June (fully booked)

RECENT LEAVERS DINNER 
Saturday 24 June (fully booked)

RHODES REUNION DINNER 
Thursday 29 June

GAUDY 2008–2010 
Saturday 16 September

TRINITY WEEKEND 
Friday 22 to Sunday 24 September

FAMILY GARDEN PARTY
Sunday 24 September

WILLIAM PITT SOCIETY LUNCH 
Saturday 14 October
For those who have included a gift to Trinity in 
their Will. 

BENEFACTORS LUNCHES 
Saturday 11 November  
and Saturday 10 February 2024 
For those who made a generous gift in the 
financial year August 2022 to July 2023, 
invitations will be sent out in August. 

See the website for further event details and to 
download a copy of the Programme of Events.

The Boat Club had a good week on the river at Summer Eights, with the 
Women’s 1st VIII doing particularly well. Having come ninth on the river 
in Torpids, they bumped every day to go up four places and win Blades! 
Congratulations to them and to all who rowed in the Trinity Boats. 

Eights Week ended with the traditional Boat Club dinner in College for all 
current and former members and supporters of the Boat Club. 

A TCBC newsletter for 2022-23 will be sent out shortly to those on the Boat 
Club mailing list.  If you would like to be added to the mailing list, please email 
the Alumni & Development Office.
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Forthcoming events North America events

The President and Director of Development will be 
visiting the USA in September and holding events for 
Old Members and Friends on the following dates. 
More details will be sent out soon. 

Thursday 7 September            San Francisco

Friday 8 September                 Los Angeles

Sunday 10 September             Washington

Tuesday 12 September            New York

Wednesday 13 September       Boston

Read all the 
latest news from 
Trinity on the 
website.

Richard Hillary 
Prize 

Happy Trinity Monday! 

Top: the budget entry for the college feast day 
(then celebrated on Trinity Sunday) in the College 
Statutes, Item: for Gaudie days, that is to say 
for Trinitie Sundaye xxvj s viij d [26 shillings and 
8 pence] and vj [6] capons to be payede by the 
fermer of Dunthorpe [a college tenant]

Above: the menu for Trinity Monday in 1899 (York 
Ham and Trinity Salad was the very meal served 
for lunch when the late Queen and Prince Philip 
famously visited Trinity). 

Undergraduate Alexander Schweich 
and postgraduate Patrick Hegarty 
Morrish have shared first prize in 
this year’s Richard Hillary Prize 
for creative writing, for the short 
stories ‘To Build a House of Cards’ 
and ‘Visiting Home’, respectively. 
This is the second year in a row that 
Alexander Schweich has jointly won 
the prize.

The annual competition was 
established in memory of the late 
Richard Hillary (1937), author 
of The Last Enemy, which was a 
bestseller after the Second World 
War. 
 
Read more...

Keep up with Trinity on social media	

You can keep up with the latest news from College 
and additions or changes to events at Trinity by 
following us @trinityoxford on Twitter or  
@trinitycollegeox on Instagram.

Trinity is pleased to confirm that 
five students have received offers to 
join the college under the Oxford 
University Astrophoria Foundation 
Year programme. The University 
launched the programme last year to 
increase access for UK state school 
students who have experienced severe 
personal disadvantage and/or disrupted 
education.

Read more...

First offers for Oxford 
foundation year
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